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I'm writing in support of Senate Bill 1548, a bill to make Pacific Standard Time 

permanent year-round. I've never been happy with Daylight Saving time. Shifting 

back and forth is maddening, but more to the point I think Noon should be when the 

Sun is highest in the sky, not an hour beforehand. I know Oregon tried to switch to 

permanent Daylight time a year or so ago, but I vastly prefer permanent Standard 

time. It's scientifically much more reasonable, and do-able without federal support. 


